
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
Design Project for I-95 from South of Commercial Boulevard to  

North of Cypress Creek Road – Segment 5 
Broward County, Florida 

Financial Project ID Numbers: 435808-5-52-01  
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will conduct a Public Information Meeting 
regarding the above referenced project.  
  
The meeting will begin at 5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, October 20, 2021, with a presentation followed by a question 
and answer session.  

• To register for the Virtual Meeting and receive the link to join, use the following link: 
https://bit.ly/3sFBM0R  

• If you prefer to dial in by phone, call 562-247-8321 access code 483-811-531. 
 

• An in person viewing of the Virtual Public Meeting will be held on the same day and time at the Broward 
Metropolitan Planning Organization, 100 West Cypress Creek Road, 6th Floor, Suite 650, Fort 
Lauderdale, FL 33309.   

• For additional project information go to  www.95commercialtocypress.com.  
 

• A recording of the Public Information Meeting will be posted at www.95commercialtocypress.com. 
 

Public participation is solicited 
without regard to race, color, 
national origin, age, sex, religion, 
disability, or family status.  

 
Persons who require special 
accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA) or require translation 
services (free of charge) should 
contact Kenzot Jasmin, P.E., 
Project Manager, at least seven 
(7) days prior to the Public 
Information Meeting.  

 
Contact information: 
Kenzot Jasmin, P.E.  
FDOT Project Manager 
3400 West Commercial Blvd.  
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 
Telephone: (954) 777-4462 or 
toll free at    
(866) 336-8435, ext. 4462 
Email: 
Kenzot.Jasmin@dot.state.fl.us 

 
 
 
 

 
 PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

DATE: 
TIME: 
JOIN: 

Wednesday, October 20, 2021 
 5:30 p.m. Presentation followed by Q&A 
 In-person or virtually  
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